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Comments: Please do not restrict bolting in our Wilderness. The create minimum impact on the environment and
provides and extra level of safety for climbers and Rescue party's. Removal of anchors would close recreation
down for thousands or users. As a Texan we're access to public land is limited it is always heart braking to
restrictions added that hurt access for a group of Users. This would also have an economic impact on many
small towns.

Kindly,

Nathaniel



